July 5, 2018

Dear Southeast Conference Board of Directors and Nominating Committee,

I am interested in filling the Southern Southeast Public Board Member seat
currently advertised. I have served on the Petersburg City Council/Petersburg
Borough Assembly for nearly 11 years (since Petersburg’s municipal election
in October of 2007). The City Council appointed me Vice Mayor immediately
after the election and I continued in that capacity until November of 2012
when I was appointed as Petersburg’s Mayor.

I am a lifelong Petersburg resident, a commercial fisherman, and a private
welding fabrication business owner. I am vested in Alaska and very interested
in the future of Southeast Alaska and our entire state. I believe I will be a
valuable asset to the Southeast Conference Board.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mark Jensen
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